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Dear members 
It may take more time but I do request that this bill be reconsidered so that abortion does
 not become so easy that people will regret their decisions to abort a baby.  Abortion is a
 very serious decision.  Please help those who are unable to help themselves.
With thanks
Helen Radford 
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